
July 30, 2024 

RE:  

TO: 

CC: 

2024-25 Student Fees, Fines, and Charges 

Crowley ISD School Board 

Dr. Michael McFarland, Crowley ISD Superintendent 

In preparation for the 2024-2025 CISD Student Fees, Fines, and Charges evaluation and request 
of Board Action on Tuesday July 30, 2024 please be advised of the following calendar events

Monday April 22, 2024 Student Fines, Fees, and Charges evaluation begins.
- Executive Directors solicits feedback from campus staff,

and submits changes to Student Services. 

The Director of Student Management Systems reviewed campus feedback, confirmed final fees 
with relevant District Admin including Executive Directors of Fine Arts, Athletics, CTE, and 
Leadership.  Upon confirmation, the Director of Student Management Systems prepared updates 
and provided them to the Chief of Student Services who reviewed updates and approved the final 
2023-24 proposed documents for Board Approval. 

See board documents for the 23-24 school year, and updated 2023-24 Student Fees, Fines, and 
Charges. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeQzRrr4d4WLSdkY2QvcwRT6NWSEE4Xd0qyUseqXR1qonOxkQ/viewform?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1PoZM6tRsi61jjSW7yOVfe2uRrs5i-FwrpT-eeMsaZpU/edit?usp=sharing

